Contreras, Fabiola

From: Cruz, Adolfo

Sent: Tuesday, February 26, 2019 4:04 PM

To: Contreras, Fabiola

Subject: FW: La Sierra Park Little League Safety Issue from Tree Obstruction CLEARED!! Thank
you!

Categories: COMMISSION

Please include in our correspondence for commission.
Thanks,

Adolfo Cruz

City of Riverside, Director

Parks, Recreation and Community Services Department
6927 Magnolia Ave, 2nd Floor

P: 951-826-2075

RiversideCA.gov

From: Ochoa, Jessica

Sent: Wednesday, February 20, 2019 10:53 AM

To: Burgnon, Lauren <LBurgnon@riversideca.gov>; Avila, Nick <NAvila@riversideca.gov>; McGrew, Brad
<bmcgrew@riversideca.gov>

Cc: Cruz, Adolfo <AdCruz@riversideca.gov>; Lara, Mario <MLara@riversideca.gov>; Solis, Randolph
<RSolis@riversideca.gov>; Emery, Andy <AEMERY@riversideca.gov>; Well, Megan <MWell@riversideca.gov>
Subject: La Sierra Park Little League Safety Issue from Tree Obstruction CLEARED!! Thank you!

Great Job PRCSD!
A special thank you to our Parks family who ensure that we get things done!

You are the unsung heroes!

Jessica Ochoa

City of Riverside

Parks, Recreation & Community Services
Main: 951-826-2000

Direct: 951-826-2041

RiversideCA.gov

From: Burgnon, Lauren

Sent: Wednesday, February 20, 2019 8:10 AM

To: Ochoa, Jessica

Subject: FW: [External] Safety Issue from Tree Obstruction CLEARED!! Thank you!

1



Compliment email ©

From: Will Barajas <Will Barajas@nexgrill.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 19, 2019 11:34 AM

To: Burgnon, Lauren <LBurgnon@riversideca.gov>; Avila, Nick <NAvila@riversideca.gov>
Cc: Well, Megan <MWell@riversideca.gov>; 'Erik Mills' <Erik.o.mills@gmail.com>
Subject: [External] Safety Issue from Tree Obstruction CLEARED!! Thank you!

@Lauren @Nick — I just wanted to follow up and thank you for your continued hard work and support with La Sierra LL. |
have been a pain, a bug, and | will say it... BUT you guys have been tremendously supportive of correcting these little
issues that have been lingering for years. | am not sure if they had previously been addressed to you or not, but our
team was given the impression that nothing was being done.

| can attest that you guys have been ON TOP OF IT, since the moment | took over the responsibilities for the League.
THANK YOU!!!

BEFORE AFTER!






Regards,

WILL BARAJAS
Sr. Manager of PQA & Prod. Dev.



14050 Laurelwood PI, Chino, CA 91710

. DIRECT: 909-718-6138
MOBILE: 626-487-4449
NXGRILL < oo

EMAIL:  Will Barajas@nexgrill.com
SKYPE:  will_barajas

fu @ 2 nexgrill.com

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the
individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error delete it and
notify the sender immediately.




